Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT FOR HIGH VOLTAGE ELECTRICAL CONTRACTOR TO BID ON MINOR PROJECTS CONTRACTS
The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind (FSDB) requests qualifications from High Voltage Electrical Contractors [4,160 volts and greater] to bid on minor projects contracts. The firm(s) selected under this contract will be responsible for assigned facility projects in which estimated construction costs of projects under the contract will not exceed $200,000 annually. This contract will have an initial period of one (1) year with Owner's option to renew for two (2) additional one-year periods. Selection of finalists to bid will be made on the basis of qualifications in accordance with the booklet entitled Instructions to Qualify as a High Voltage Electrical Contractor to bid on Minor Projects Contracts dated March 2015 found on our website. Firm(s) must be properly licensed in the State of Florida at the time of submittal. The selection will be made in accordance with the Selection Criteria and bid.

RESPONSE DUE DATE: Tuesday, April 28, 2015, no later than 3:00 p.m.
INSTRUCTIONS FOR SUBMITTAL: Firms interested in being considered for this project should access http://www.fsdb.k12.fl.us/facilities/Selection_Criteria/Selection_Criteria-HV-Electrical-Qualification.pdf.

Please direct all questions to Steve Armstrong, Construction Project Manager, (904)827-2363, armstrongs@fsdb.k12.fl.us.
Note: Please ensure a valid email address and a point of contact are included with your qualification packet.
